New Highland Elementary School

Site-Based Decision Meeting

Feb. 13, 2006

The SBDM meeting was called to order at 2:30 p.m.

Members present: Mike Mayhew, Pancy Jones, Angel Fulkerson, Bonnie Turner, Kaytie Georgel, Connie Goff.

The council reviewed the January 2006 financial report.  Mr. Mayhew made a motion to approve and Bonnie Turner seconded.  The motion carried.

The council reviewed the January 2006 minutes.  Pancy Jones made a motion to approve the minutes and Kaytie Georgel seconded.  The motion carried.

The council discussed the Beta Club going to Louisville for the conference but not staying the night.

The council stated that the Wellness Policy had been distributed to the faculty and staff.  Mr. Howard agreed to monitor and let Ms. Goff know of any problems.

Teresa Edlin brought the Continuation Plan for the FRC to the council.  It is due in Frankfort on Friday Feb. 17th with the last day for revisions by Wednesday Feb.15th.  The Family Resource Center’s Budget is based State Law for free lunch enrollment.  There is a copy of the budget now and a revised budget if it is “flat-lined”. There is usually a final copy ready in April and the council will discuss it at that time.

The council reviewed the Health Textbook request and discussed the money available and reviewed information from Ms. Sego.  Mike Mayhew made a motion to approve the purchase of one set of health textbooks (up to 35) and Pancy Jones seconded the motion.  The motion carried.

The council discussed the need to start going over the projections for next years’ staffing allocations.  Staffing allocations will arrive soon from Central Office.  When they arrive, the council will begin the decision process of placing allocations for next year.  This was tabled for later discussion.

Bonnie Turner made a motion to adjourn and Connie Goff seconded. The motion carried.

Respectfully,

Connie Goff

